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Date: 05.04.2024 

To, 

Online Surveillance, 

BSE Limited, 

P.J.Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai - 400001 

Scrip Code: 544142 

 

Sub.: Reply of the Company on email received from BSE Limited (BSE) dated 

05.04.2024 under subject “Increase in Volume”. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

This has reference to your email dated 05.04.2024 received by the Company under the 

subject “Increase in Volume” and under reference number L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2024-

2025 / 12 (Annexure-1). 

 

ln this reference, this is to inform that the Company has been listed on National Stock 

Exchange of India Limited and BSE Limited with effect from 19.03.2024 and the Company is 

following a consistent Corporate Governance Policy, to intimate to the Stock Exchanges all 

the events, information etc. that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the 

company which include all price sensitive information, etc.  

 

This is to further inform that the Company has disclosed all the required events/ information/ 

announcements in terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and there is no such pending announcement, which in our 

opinion may have a bearing on the Price/volume behaviour in the scrip. 

 

We assure you that the Company will continue to disseminate any price sensitive information 

that may have bearing on the price/ volume of the shares to the Exchanges as and when it is 

required to be intimated, and the same will also be made available on the Company's 

website, accessible through www.scilal.com . 

 

Submitted for your information and kindly take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

For Shipping Corporation of India Land And Assets Limited 

  

Shri Mohammad Firoz 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

http://www.scilal.com/

